
Resource Name Contact Name Address Contact Information Description 
PA Integrated Pest 
Management (PA IPM) 
 

John Keith, Asthma 
Team Lead/PAP 
Program Manager 
 
 

3001 Gettysburg Rd 
Camp Hill, PA 17011 
 

(610) 941-9595 x 415 
jkeith@lunginfo.org 
 
 
  

The American Lung 
Association is dedicated 
to saving lives by 
improving lung health 
and preventing lung 
disease.  The American 
Lung Association offers a 
variety of asthma 
resources, programs, 
strategies for quitting 
smoking and tips for 
helping workplaces go 
smoke free.   The Lung 
Association also has Lung 
Cancer and COPD 
resources available to 
patients/caregivers and 
healthcare professionals. 
 

The Division of School 
Health 
 

Jill Clodgo, Acting Chief, 
Division of School 
Health 
 
 

Pennsylvania 
Department of Health, 
Bureau of Community 
Health Systems, 30 Kline 
Plaza, Harrisburg, PA 
17104 
 

(717) 787-2390 
c-paschool@pa.gov 
www.health.pa.gov/schoolhealth 
 

The Division of School 
Health's website has a 
wealth of information 
related to health issues 
and services in Pa 
schools. Under the 
"Quick Links" select "A" 
to access information on 
Asthma as well as 
statistics on students 
with Asthma 
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